Continued violence in Iraq: UK

statement

Minister for the Middle East, Dr Andrew Murrison said:

I am deeply concerned about the continued violence in Iraq. I send
my condolences to the families of those who have died and wish a
speedy recovery to those who have been injured.

We continue to urge the Iraqi security forces to show restraint and
for protests to be peaceful. More violence will simply worsen an
already fragile situation. The Iraqi Government should investigate
all credible allegations of criminal violence and use of excessive
force by security forces.

Real political and economic reform to deliver on the legitimate
demands of the protesters is the only way forward. The UK continues
to support the Iraqi government to take quick and effective action
on tackling corruption, creating jobs and improving services.
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